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LETTER TO ALL CONFRERES 

 

Object: The process of revision of the Rule of Life 

 

 

Dear Confreres, 

We greet you in the name of Jesus, missionary of the Father. 

 

We write to you this letter to share with you the ongoing process of the revision of our Rule 

of Life. During the meeting of the Superiors of Circumscriptions which took place in Rome 

from 15th February to 1st March 2020, the central committee presented the synthesis of all 

proposals of revision gathered from the provinces and from single confreres. After 

reflection and discernment, it was decided to send back to all confreres the work done, as 

the XVIII General Chapter of 2015 had asked. 

 

The committee asks of you therefore to take a final look on the proposals of change that 

emerged and to send us any other eventual suggestion. 

 

We send you in attachment the complete text of the Rule of Life inclusive of the proposals 

that appear in red. We ask you now: 

 

• To work only on the red text, which contains the proposals of revision of “some 

points of the Rule of Life”. New proposals of revision, however, are always welcome 

even on other points not mentioned before. 

• To send your eventual suggestions to the provincial/delegation council of your 

circumscription, which will communicate them to the central committee by 31st 

August 2020. Or, by the same date, send them directly to the central committee: 

- Coordinator Fr. P. Castillo Matarrita Victor-Hugo (victorhugoca@gmail.com) 

- Secretary P. Léonard Ndjadi (ndjadimccj2@gmail.com). 

 

We thank you for your attention to this process and we wish you a safe journey towards 

Easter. 

Rome, 31st March 2020 

The General Council     For the central committee 

Fr. Castillo Matarrita Victor-Hugo 

coordinator 
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